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Shastri Bhawan, New DeIhi 
Dated 5thJuly, 20 10 

To 
The Director, 
Indian Institute of Technology, 
Delhi, Bombay, Kanpur, Kharagpur, Madras, Roorkee and Guwahati 

Subject: MACP Scheme for Group B, C and D employees of IITs. 

Sir, 
I am directed to say that the Government has decided to put in place an 

MACP scheme for Group B, C & D employees of IITs. The salient features of the 
scheme will be as follows:-

(i) 	 MACP as introduced by Govt. of India will come into effect in IITs 
w.e.f. 01.09.2008 with provision for financial upgradation in the same 
manner as provided in the MACP of the Government of India without 
any modification whatsoever. 

(ii) 	 RCPS will remain in force upto 3 1/08/2008. 

(iii) 	 The financial upgradations already availed under RCPS would be taken 
into account while allowing any upgradation under MACP. 

(iv) 	 Separately however, the IITs may consider amending their Recruitment 
Rules for various categories of posts to provide for vacancy based 
promotions. Recruitment Rules for each category of post providing for 
promotion at each level may be got approved by respective Boards. 

(v) 	 Financial upgradations as per the MACP scheme will be followed and 
no upgradation to a Grade Pay higher than what is provided for under 
the MACP scheme will be allowed. 

(vi) 	 For removal of ambiguity, if any, reference will be made to Ministry for 
clarification. 

Yours faithfully, 

(Pratima Dikshit) .,- Director 


